
(2/19/2016) Ann Machado - Washington Gardens Site plan-Portland Housing Page 1

From: Laura Rainey <lrainey@porthouse.org>
To: "'AMACHADO@portlandmaine.gov'" <AMACHADO@portlandmaine.gov>
CC: mark dromgoole <mdromgoole@porthouse.org>, Richard Biggs <rbiggs@porthou...
Date: 2/19/2016 10:00 AM
Subject: Washington Gardens Site plan-Portland Housing Authority - HVAC permit for 
Washington Gardens - 2016-00330
Attachments: 3430_001.pdf

Ann:
Attached please find the requested site plan, indicating Buildings- 1, 3, 4, 7, 9, 10, 11 & the Community 
Building,  that are having boiler replacements.  Also, please note that the Boiler Rooms, marked with a 
"B" on the plan, are the locations where the boiler units are housed, so there will be no entry into tenant 
units for this project, as the boiler rooms have individual entry doors.
If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact Richard Biggs, rbiggs@porthpouse.org, 
during Mark Dromgoole's absence, or our office 774-2815.
Thank you.
Laura Rainey
Facilities Clerk
Portland Housing Authority
Facilities Management  Dept.
117 Anderson St.
Portland ME  041`01
Confidentiality Notice: This e-mail message, including any attachments, is for the sole use of the intended 
recipient(s) and may contain confidential and privileged information. Any unauthorized review, use, 
disclosure, or distribution is prohibited. If you are not the intended recipient, please contact the sender by 
reply e-mail and destroy/delete all copies of the original message.


